January 20, 2015
Special Meeting

Pursuant to due call and notice thereof, a special meeting of the City Council of the City of Halstad was duly called
and held at the Halstad Telephone Company Community Room in said City on January 20, 2015 at 5:00 p.m.

Mayor Gotteberg presided at the meeting.

The following members were absent: None

The Halstad Bakery submitted its desire to no longer rent the cafe building from the City of Halstad after January 31,
2015. One interested party, Roberta DePoppe, was in attendance to ask questions about the building and the potential for
starting a new cafe at this location. Various discussion ensued. The City Council and Roberta DePoppe wanted time to
consider the discussion that took place.

No action was taken at this special meeting.

Meeting adjourned.

Veronica L. Dye, Clerk-Treasurer



